
P&C Committee May Report to Council 

We worked on the following: 

• Trinity’s website including posting events/news and uploading documents such as 
weekly Faith Formation information, bulletins, sermon points and related links. 
• Posting to Trinity’s social media pages 
• Creating and editing videos for Trinity’s YouTube page 
• Creating graphics (ex. May 23 Tailgate image and weekly Worship countdown) 
• Writing oral and written announcements for website and bulletins 
• Thursday’s “What’s Happening?” e-blast and Friday’s “Faith Formation” e-blast 
• Podcast production 
• Taking pictures of construction to share with congregation on website 
• Updating the worship check-in and Trinity Preschool pages on the website 
• “Honor Our Past, Plan Our Future” 4 part email with blurbs from members of the 

congregation, with a longer intro. of Matt B. sent out to 380 Trinity Families. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jessica Sheaffer 
P&C Chair


